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Subject: Brooklands Farm Development 
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We have lived in Whitstable for years and believe that local services cannot handle any further increase in 
population. We strongly oppose the above development as many new properties have already been built or agreed. 
Roads, medical facilities and schools cannot cope!  
Yours sincerely Brian Burgess   
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